
To whom it may concern: 
 
I want to express my strong support for the National Popular Vote bill. It is critical we change the way 
we elect the President of the United States to be by popular vote so that every vote across the country 
is equal. 
 
I feel it is unconscionable that someone in Wyoming has four times the vote power as someone who 
lives in New York.  The Electoral College has always been a tool benefiting conservative, white, rural 
areas since the time of slavery, and our country has  fundamentally changed since the Constitution was 
drafted.  
 
Twice in recent history a president has been elected without winning the popular vote.  It is 
unconscionable that a handful of voters in select states decide the election.  
 
Please vote 'aye' on SB 870. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Paschall  
7333 N. Omaha Ave. 
Portland, OR 97217 
 
 


